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May 11, 2016

Mr. Bryan K. Barnett
Mayor

City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, Ml 48309

Dear Mr. Barnett,

Jenoptik Automotive North America, LLC is a global company that provides industrial metrology and laser
processing products and services to the automotive industry. As you know, Jenoptik has started new
construction of our new operations at the site located at 1544 & 1600 W. Hamlin Road. Upon completion
in early 2017, we will be relocating our existing Jenoptik operations from the location at 1505 W. Hamlin
Road. At this new facility, the company plans to expand our current light manufacturing, testing, and
research and development activities. The project will require Jenoptik Automotive North America, LLC to
make an investment of approximately $12,883,382 in new real property, and $592,466 in new personal
property over the next two years. Jenoptik also anticipates creating approximately 75 new jobs at this
facility over the same period.

Thus, please accept this letter as Jenoptik Automotive North America, LLC request that the City of
Rochester Hills establish and Industrial Development District at 1544 & 1600 W. Hamlin Road, Rochester
Hills, M1 48309. We plan to submit a complete Industrial Facilities Tax Exemption application with specific
details of the project for your consideration within 30 days.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

4
David Matynows

Vice President of Operations

Jenoptik Automotive North America, LLC
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